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Memorandum 

 
 
 
TO:  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Hector Mendez, Superintendent of Schools 
 
SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF PROJECT LEAD THE WAY 
 

DATE: April 21, 2009 
 

 
Approval of the Project Lead the Way Agreement.  The agreement is attached.  Board 
approval of the agreement with Project Lead the Way is required in order for the ECISD 
Advanced Technical Center to offer Project Lead the Way courses and register the 
teachers for the required training.  Funding for Project Lead the Way was approved on 
March 24, 2009.  Additional training and program maintenance costs are minimal and 
will be funded through the Advanced Technical Center budget. 
 

******************** 
 

It is recommended that the Board of Trustees approve the Project Lead the Way 
agreement. 

 
******************** 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
                                                                 
Hector Mendez                                 Steve Brown, Ed.D 
Superintendent of Schools                                  Assistant Superintendent 
                                                                                                Secondary Operations 


